Mrs. Dina Myers

I wish to thank my many friends
and patrons whom I have served
for the past nineteen years at 912
Fifth Avenue, for helping to make
the opening of my new restaurant
at 614 Penn Avenue such a tre-
mendous success.

Home Cooking Is My Specialty

We cater to after theater parties

NEW
Myers Restaurant

Jack Marks Morris Sherr
614 PENN AVENUE

GRANT 9313

Open from 7 A. M. to 2 A. M.




